
 
 

 The SAE International Student Chapter at Iowa State 
University formally invites the SAE Mississippi Valley 

Regional Chapter to attend an information night on our 
campus to showcase our SAE Teams and facilities. 

Where: Iowa State University’s Student Innovation 
Center – 606 Bissell Road, Ames, IA 50011 

 

When: 6:00 PM, October 24, 2023 
 

Dinner at Hickory Park to follow - 1404 S Duff Ave, Ames, IA 50010 

Please RSVP to attend: 

 If you can no longer attend or have any questions, please 
reach out to Anthony at adavid1@iastate.edu 


